
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
November 22, 2005-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Ellen Mushlin 
 
 
The Board met briefly to discuss winter parking and the storage of trailers in the 55-58 
Lex lot. After a review of the current rules and regs, the Board decided that they could 
not require removal of the trailers to accommodate additional cars for winter parking. The 
Board will review next year to change the rules and regs to require trailers be stored off 
site from Dec 1-Apr 1. 
 
 
Next meeting Tues Dec 13  6pm 3 Lex.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


